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                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

 

 

January 22, 2021 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
Today, I reported the following positive cases to Summit County health officials: 
 

 One (1) On-Campus 6th grade student; 
 One (1) Virtual Academy 9th grade student; and 
 One (1) certificated member of our Bissell staff who is assigned to the campus 

of Twinsburg High School. 
 
Our District continues to work hard at maintaining the healthiest learning environment 
possible and we need everyone’s help to do so.  In the event that a member of a 
family is being tested for COVID-19, we respectfully request that the children in that 
family stay home until test results are known.  In the event that a positive test result 
occurs, the children should remain at home until the family is provided further 
direction from County health officials regarding a quarantine period.   
 
Each of our schools has a Quarantine Support Teacher.  The primary role of the 
Quarantine Support Teacher is to virtually support students with their instruction while 
they are quarantined from school: 
 
Wilcox Primary School:  Mrs. Anne Larsen 
Samuel Bissell Elementary School:  Mrs. Melissa Cogan 
George G. Dodge Intermediate School:  Ms. Eugenia Green 
RB Chamberlin Middle School:  Mr. Robert Smaltz 
Twinsburg High School:  Ms. Christina Pistone 
 
When the school district is made aware of a positive test result or of a quarantine 
situation, building principals connect our Quarantine Support Teachers with the 
students involved in these situations.  The Quarantine Support Teachers work closely 
with our classroom teachers to ensure that quarantined students stay on track with 
the rest of the students in their class.  I appreciate everyone’s focus on providing the 
supports our students need to remain successful, even when they cannot be in class 
because of a quarantine. 
   
Please be certain to remind your children and each other to practice the COVID-19 
safety protocols of wearing a mask, keeping socially distanced from others, and 
frequently sanitizing hands and/or frequently washing them with soap and water. 
 
Thanks for your continued assistance.  Have a good weekend! 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


